
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16th September, 2019 

Harvest Festival 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
You are invited to join us to celebrate our annual Harvest Festival. The 
celebration for Years Reception, 1, and 2 will take place on Tuesday 8th 
October at 2.30pm. We will be singing songs and making Harvest offerings in 
aid of Bradford Foodbanks.  
 
Harvest is a time to be thankful for the food we have and also to remember 
those who do not have access to the most basic of necessities. This year we 
have decided to make a donation of food and toiletries to both Bradford North 
and Bradford Central Food Bank who provide food for families in our local area.  
 
For the last three years we have collected food for one of the foodbanks in 
Bradford, with our children and parents donating very generously. This year we 
hope to exceed last year’s donations and meet the challenges of: 
 

 5 donated items per child 

 Collect at least a tonne of food 
 
Items that make good donations include: tinned food, dried food, long-life juice 
and milk, soap, shampoo, toothbrushes, washing up liquid and laundry powder. 
 
Please could all donations, no matter how small, be brought into school by 
Monday 7th October, or at the latest by the morning of the Harvest Festival. 
Thanking you in anticipation for your generosity and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
Mrs Heather Hutchinson 
Head of Lower School  


